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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE





	   Name:
	

	    Tel:
	03000 

	    Fax:
	0191 3280073

	e-mail:
	@durham.gov.uk

	Our Ref:
	/JLB


STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL

	


15 December 2020
Dear 

I am writing to introduce myself as your Independent Reviewing Officer (IRO).  My job is to chair your Looked After Review (LAR), this is a meeting that talks about your care plan.  I will do this by helping to make sure that everything is put in place to meet your needs.

I will also make sure that your wishes and feelings are listened to during the meeting. I can help you talk to the right people if you are not happy about your plan.  This could include you chairing your own meeting.
I will be contacting you before your meeting takes place.  However, if you would like to get in touch with me before, I can visit you or you can ring or text me, email me or write to me, all the details are below.  
Telephone or Text:  
Mobile number to be included
Letter:


Quality & Review Team





Coulson Street





Spennymoor





DL16 7RS

Email:


…….@durham.gov.uk

If you have any questions please just contact me.

Yours sincerely

Independent Reviewing Officer

	Durham County Council Children and Young People's Services

	Front Street, Stanley, Co. Durham  DH9 0ST

	Textphone (Minicom): 01207 282 223


	Website: www.durham.gov.uk

David C Williams, Corporate Director,

Children and Young People's Services
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	Durham County Council Children and Young People’s Services

	Quality & Review Team, Coulson Street, Spennymoor, DL16 7RS


	Website: www.durham.gov.uk
John Pearce, Corporate Director for Children and Young People’s Services
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